MINUTES FROM THE TOWN BOARD WORKSHOP MEETING

WHERE ACTION WAS TAKEN ~

MONDAY, OCTOBER 7th, 2013

The Town of Stanford Town Board convened for their regularly scheduled Workshop Meeting on Monday, October 7th, 2013.

All of the Board members were present:  Mark D’Agostino, Thomas Dewhirst Joseph Norton, Johanna Shafer and Virginia Stern. 


During the workshop meeting, the Town Board took action on the following matters:

RECEIPT OF TENTATIVE 2013 BUDGET: A motion was made by Johanna Shafer, seconded by Virginia Stern, to accept the receipt of the tentative budget.  Roll call vote as follows: Virginia Stern – yes; Johanna Shafer – yes; Joseph Norton – abstained; Thomas Dewhirst – no; Mark D’Agostino – abstained.  Motion did not carry.  Councilman Norton wanted a little more time to look at the budget and proposed that it be brought up again at the end of the workshop meeting.

The Board members continued with the workshop meeting.

As the meeting was about to end, Johanna Shafer made a motion to accept the receipt of the Tentative 2014 Budget.  The motion was seconded by Virginia Stern with a roll call vote as follows: Virginia Stern – yes; Johanna Shafer – yes; Joseph Norton – yes; Thomas Dewhirst – abstained; Mark D’Agostino – yes.  Motion carried.
Respectfully submitted,

Ritamary Bell

Town Clerk

